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IG THANKYOU!

We were honoured to support
Children in Need once again this
year and it was wonderful to see all
the parents and children enjoying
the day for this worthwhile cause.
Thank you all for your generous
donations including all the
wonderful cakes and bakes that
were sold at the beginning and end
of the school day on Friday.

You will see from the photos how
much fun we all had.
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